
THREE CHIMNEYS FILMS LIMITED  

  

  

RE: LOCOMAN RECORDINGS FOR THE RAILWAY CHILDREN RETURN  

  

  

Dear Sir,   

  

I wanted to get in touch with you to say a massive thank you from all the team at 

THE RAILWAY CHILDREN RETURN for providing us with the fantastic sound 

recordings that you have for our on screen locomotives.  

It was incredibly important to us that we were able to represent these beautiful 

engines as authentically as possible and your passion for collecting these  

recordings allowed us to do this.   

Hopefully we will work with you again on future projects and please do not hesitate to 

give us a reference to anyone else who may be looking to use your library.   

  

  

  

Very Best Regards,  

   

Jemma Rodgers  

PRODUCER  

THE RAILWAY CHILDREN RETURN  
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